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July 23, 2013 
 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
Greetings! In the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.  We pray that this letter will 
find you blessed and in good spirits.  We at Thomas Chapel United Methodist Church are 
grateful for the opportunity to celebrate 146 years of Christian service to the city of 
Willis and its surrounding areas. For this we give praise to our Lord and Savior Jesus 
Christ! 
 
The Rev. R.K. Collins and congregation of Macedonia Missionary Baptist Church, 
Houston, TX will be our guest. Praise the Lord!  This Service will be held on Sunday, 
August the 18th at 3:30 p.m. at the church. 
 
We thank God in advance for your presence and support.  May the peace of Christ be 
with you. 
 
 
In His Service, 
The Church Family of Thomas Chapel UMC 
Rev. Andrew E. Stewart, III - Pastor 
281-495-0615 
 
Sis. Nancy Jackson, Lay Leader and  
Anniversary Chairperson 
936-344-6728 
 
 
* If you will not be attending please make your contribution, payable to Thomas Chapel 
UMC and send to:   
 Thomas Chapel United Methodist Church 
 P.O. Box 660 
 Willis, TX  77378 
 


